
Dear Friends in Christ,  

WELCOME, VICAR JOE! 
It is a joy to share that Joseph Bates has been assigned a 
vicarage at Immanuel and Trinity, Carlos, for the com-
ing year. He arrived this past week. You may get a 
chance to see him at the ACT Food Stand at Fall Festi-
val. His induction will be August 10 & 11 at our wor-
ship services. If you’d like to bring a food/pantry item 
for him that weekend, we’ll have a collection table by 
the elevator.  

FAIR MISSION BOOTH 
The Douglas County Fair is coming up. Our circuit 
owns and operates a mission building at the fair. Two 
things happen there. There is Gospel witness. Bibles are 
given away. A mission project is supported. Pictures of 
the churches and pastors of our circuit are on display. 
People are available to share their faith and answer 
questions. The other thing that happens is a sales area in 
the back part of the building. There is a lunch counter 
with BBQs and other food. There are also garden pro-
duce and craft items for sale. You can donate items to 
sell by dropping them off at church by August 11. You 
can contact Beth Ward if you’d like to help at our shift 
on August 15 from 3-9 PM. Stop by to check out the 
displays and grab a bite to eat when you are at the fair! 

CABIN LOIS SALAD LUNCHEON 
Our annual salad luncheon to support Cabin Lois up-
keep at Lutheran Island Camp will be Thursday, August 
22, from 11-1. We moved the date to a Thursday this 
year to make it more convenient for those with weekend 
plans. How can you help? There are three ways. 1. Do-
nate a salad. We prefer them in ice cream pails, which 
work well in our ice tubs. Please sign up in the narthex 
or call the church office, so we know how many salads 
are coming. 2. Sign up to work at the luncheon. There 
are jobs for all ability levels. 3. Come to the  luncheon 
and bring a friend to enjoy great salads and sandwiches. 

PARKING LOT SERVICES 
We will have our last parking lot worship on August 25 
with Holy Communion. The Saturday service will be 
inside. Join us in your car in our east parking lot.  

BLOODMOBILE 
The Red Cross Bloodmobile will be at Immanuel on 
Wednesday, August 28, from 12-6. Help us fill up our 
appointment schedule! You can sign up online or can 
contact the church office.  We also need a few volun-
teers for the blood drive. Sign up at the narthex counter 
or call the office. And we would like to provide a lunch 
for the Red Cross workers. If interested in helping feed 
the 6 workers, contact the office.  

BLOCK PARTY  
Our Block Party is coming up on September 29. Save 
the date. It begins with worship at 10 AM. If you are 
interested in helping, come to our planning meeting on 
August 27 at 7 PM. We’ll also need bars, kitchen work-
ers and games volunteers on the day of the event.  

SUNDAY SCHOOL & CONFIRMATION  
Sunday School will begin September 8 at 10:30 AM. 
This is for all children age 3 through 6th grade. If you 
are interested in being a teacher or helper, contact Dedra  
Zwieg. Confirmation classes for grades 6-8 will begin 
in early September. If you know of someone who might 
be interested in Sunday School or Confirmation, let me 
know or contact the office.   

WOMENS BIBLE STUDY 
A Bible Study for women will begin September 9 at 6 
PM. This Monday class will meet in the education 
building. Peggy Winter is the class leader. 

FINANCIAL UPDATE 
Needed each month in 2024   $21,848.00 

June Offerings                                                $16,906.94 
July Offerings through July 28                       $15,328.70 
Offerings under budget through July 31        $23,002.45 

God’s Blessings, 

Pastor Kirk Lee 
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August Anniversaries 
Bert & Kathy Pexsa  8-4-1973 
Jon & Jurene Lammle  8-6-1966 
Gale & Rebecca Iverson 8-7-1976 
John & Julie Duberowski 8-11-1979 
Dennis & Jeanette Bast 8-13-1994 
Scott & Kayla Duberowski 8-13-2011 
Dar & Franchesca Grattan 8-14-2021 
Wade & Amanda Iverson 8-16-2014 
Lynn & Bonnie Adam  8-18-2018 
James & Tammy Bertram 8-18-1990 
Glen & Dawn Olson  8-19-2000 
Alan & Diane Riedel  8-20-1960 
Brad & Samantha Warzecha 8-22-2015 
Peter & Sonya Finbraaten 8-26-2023 
Noah & Hali Koep   8-26-2023 
Jeff & Rhonda Fassett  8-27-1983 
Helena & Matt Wark  8-29-2015 
Justin & Samantha Newberg 8-31-2013 
 
August Birthdays 
Kristin Gerads   8-2 
Franchesca Grattan   8-2 
Josh Rud   8-3 
Ophelia Aune   8-4 
Owen Westad   8-4 
Callan Fiedler   8-5 
Mark Vogt                              8-5 
Casey Dodds   8-6 
Linda Maughan  8-6 
Tammy Larson  8-7 
Madison Welch  8-7 
Robert Curtis, Sr.   8-8 
Keira Davis                             8-8 
Tenley Westad  8-8 
Alexandra Wilde  8-8 
Maureen Diedrich  8-9 
Don Sjobeck   8-9 
Lois Zimmerman  8-9 
Bruce Wiitanen  8-10 
Amy Riedel   8-11 
Ken Thormodson  8-11 
Aaron Vogt                             8-11 
Myra Iverson                          8-12 
Mason LaForge  8-12 
Matthew Moats  8-12 
McKayla Vogt                        8-12 
Nicole Hachmann  8-13 
Aiden Larson   8-13 
Bayley Roper   8-13 

Dale Downing   8-14 
John O’Brien   8-14 
Yvonne Young  8-15 
Shyanne Hanson  8-17 
Mason Schultz   8-17 
Beth Welch   8-17 
Aaryanna Meyer  8-18 
Seth Schmidt   8-18 
Delilah Schulke  8-18 
Laura Venzke   8-18 
Faith Alberts   8-19 
Donna Krull   8-19 
Donna Larson   8-19 
Venie Roggenkamp  8-20 
Heather Moske  8-22 
Jean Angell   8-23 
Bobbi Duberowski  8-23 
James Grant   8-23 
Tina Kastner   8-23 
Marvin Bettermann  8-24 
Vicki Doehling  8-24 
Samantha Kastner  8-24 
Richard Knutson  8-24 
Becky Lee   8-24 
Becky Rud   8-24 
Logan Fiedler   8-25 
Ashley Hanson  8-25 
Tori Masog                             8-25 
Hunter Penrose  8-25 
Beth Wilde   8-25 
Lillian Woodbridge  8-25 
Jon Lammle   8-26 
Letti Masog   8-26 
Tanner Schulke  8-26 
Elizabeth Vogt                        8-27 
Bonnie Adam   8-28 
Zoe Grundei   8-28 
Aleisha Thomas  8-28 
Chris Birkholz   8-29 
John Moeller   8-29 
Aaron Schwartz  8-29 
Hayden Warzecha  8-29 
Kelly Hansen   8-30 
Todd Lucht   8-30 
Jarrett Mikel   8-30 
Carson Robinson  8-30 
Bryce Cook   8-31 
James Zimmerman  8-31 

If your August birthday or anniversary is not 
listed, please inform the church office. 



 

 

1Karonga CLCMS Church Community Now Has Safe Water! 
(Sharing safe drinking water & Christ, the “Living Water” in Malawi)  

 
 

Members of Alexandria LCMS Circuit (and many other friends) 
have anxiously looked forward to the day that this church 
could have safe water: 

• Sent Water Filters for Karonga Confessional Lutheran 
Church Malawi Synod households in 2023.   
Babies, small children, and elderly were especially 
susceptible to contaminated drinking water supplies. 

 
Figure 1.  Shallow well that provided drinking water for 
Karonga.  Note murky well water.  Water Filters were sent to 
families, until a safe deeply bored and properly sealed well 
could be installed.  
 
 

• Raised funds for an LCMS Africa Mission Well Grant in 2024.  
o Permanently resolved safe drinking water issue for Karonga CLCMS church. 
o Karonga CLCMS church to share safe water with the community, as a spiritual 

beacon, telling others of the Gospel. 
 
Figure 2.   The well that was properly 
deeply bored to safe drinking water, 
casing sealed, pitcher pump installed at 
Karonga CLCMS church.  Note church 
sanctuary behind congregation at well 
dedication.  Evangelist Mwanjawala 
with black belt & vestment.  North 
CLCMS Diocese Chairman, Mr. Gama, 
pumping water into 5-gallon bucket.  
 
 
 

Thank you so much, from your Karonga CLCMS brothers and sisters in Christ in Malawi! 
 
 
1Submitted by Jacque Breman, Ph.D.  Member of Zion LCMS, Alexandria, MN. 

Figure 1.  Shallow well, Karonga church.  2023.          
Photo, Rev. Wowa. 

Figure 2.  Karonga church well dedication.  2024.  Photo, Rev. Wowa. 
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Lutheran Island Camp 

Upcoming Events 
August 9th-11th: LWML Fall Retreat  
Ladies, join us as we gather together as sisters in Christ to learn more about Christ our Savior 
and sharing His love for us with others. The keynote speaker for this retreat is Pati Kachel. 
She is a Christian Story Teller and will join us to share personal faith stories and sing her 
gentle songs as she shares practical insights of timeless truths in the third chapter of 
Ecclesiastes.  

September 13th-15th: Parent/Child Horse Camp 
Introducing the first of our fall horse camp programs! This camp is for parents and children 
to spend quality time riding and learning about caring for horses. 

For more details about these upcoming events visit our website at islandcamp.org 

Summer Updates 
Today marks the end of our youth camps for the summer. The last two weeks of 

the summer will be filled with August Family Camp and High School Camp! 
We're reviving High School Camp for the first time in seven years this year 

and we couldn't be more excited. Follow us on Facebook and/or Instagram 
for pictures of all our summer programs. 

We've had a record number of camper registrations this summer! We thank God for our 
awesome team of 20 Summer Staff members who will be leading our campers in songs, 
activities, Bible studies, and teaching them about God's love for them. During the second 



week of July, counselors went to three different churches to lead Vacation Bible School. We 
praise God for that awesome opportunity! 

Our theme, “HE IS, I AM”, is intended to remind people of the identity of Christ, our identity 
as Christians, and the identity of our ministry at Lutheran Island Camp. 

We are focused on Christ, and teaching our campers who Christ is and what He does for us. 
As 1 Corinthians 8:6 reminds us, it is because of God and His Son that all things exist, 
including Lutheran Island Camp! We can't wait for you to join us this summer in exploring our 
identity as children of God at LIC! 

ERC Renovation begins Fall 2024! 
We are excited for the start of the ERC renovation in the fall of this year! As of right now, we 
have raised $1.9 million toward the reinvention of the Education & Retreat Center. 

Pictured below are the exterior plans for the renovation. An additional $50,000 will need to 
be raised for the outdoor fireplace and oven! Give today to make this a reality by VISITING 
https://www.islandcamp.org/renovation 

 

 

 

 

Sponsor a horse at LIC! 
We're excited to announce our NEW Sponsor-a-Horse Program. The horses of Christ Serve 
Ranch serve our campers each year during Horse Camp. We love them and appreciate the 
way they help us fulfill our mission of "nourishing the whole person for joyful Christ-centered 
life and service".  

Taking care of the horses comes with a significant cost. Our NEW Sponsor-a-Horse Program 
is an exciting opportunity to assist us with the cost AND get an up close look at the care of 
the horses. Go to https://www.islandcamp.org/sponsor for more information, or to apply to 
be a sponsor. 

 

 

45011 230th St | 218.583.2905       www.islandcamp.org 

http://www.islandcamp.org/


Ministry in SouthEast Asia  
Visit us online: theseaside.asia  
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Long time readers and supporters of 
this ministry in Indonesia will be fa-
miliar with our work on the Indone-
sian hymnal. Work  started on it over 
ten years ago. That’s a long time, but a 
hymnal and service book is not some-
thing to rush. Taking our time to re-
flect, revisit, revise, and expand the 
BIL has indeed resulted in delays, but I 
believe this extra time and work will 
be worth it when the BIL gets pub-
lished.  

BIL Files Sent to Layout and Design! 

 A major milestone has been reached 
as the BIL moves toward publication. 
BIL files have been sent to our layout 
and design specialist, Steve Blakey. 
Mr. Blakey has worked with the LCMS 
and Lutheran Heritage Foundation on 
several hymnal projects in the past. He 
has a great understanding of the par-
ticular needs a project like this pre-
sents as well as the technical skill to 
bring a professional and artistic aes-
thetic to the BIL.  
 There will no doubt be more work to 
do as Mr. Blakey reviews the files and 
asks clarifying questions. The bulk of 
our work is done, but the to do list will 
continue to fill out as we seek contracts 
with printers and publishers. 
 We are planning to print two edi-
tions, an economic edition which par-
allels the quality of other hymnals 

available in the Indonesian language 
and a deluxe edition which mirrors the 
quality of current service books availa-
ble in the United States. In total we 
plan to make 3,000 copies for the first 
printing. 

BIL Dedication in November and 
LCMS Church Relations Visit. 

 In November the GKLI will host a 
pastors’ conference in Dolok Sanggul, 
which coincides with a visit from 
LCMS Church Relations and Deacon-
ess Sandra Rhein. Everyone intown at 
the same time presents the perfect op-
portunity to dedicate the new hymnal. 
 A visit from LCMS Church relations 
also means that Altar and Pulpit Fel-
lowship dialogue between the GKLI 
and the LCMS continues to bear fruit. 
This meeting in November is an op-
portunity for the LCMS to see the 
GKLI in action both at a pastors’ con-
ference and in Sunday morning wor-
ship. The next step toward Church fel-
lowship would be a visit to the LCMS 
headquarters in Saint Louis.  
 Please pray that the hymnal contin-
ues to progress toward publication and 
that it will be ready for the November 
meeting. Also pray for Church Fellow-
ship dialogue between the LCMS and 
the GKLI. Hopefully, the Synod can 
recognize fellowship at the 2026 con-
vention. 

MEET THE WOOD FAMILY 

Matthew, Kali, Laurel, Eleanor,  Caroline, 
and Kermit serve in Medan,  
Indonesia with LCMS International. 
Matthew supports The Indonesian 
Christian Lutheran Church (GKLI), by 
mentoring pastors, providing contin-
uing education, and managing mer-
cy and translation projects.  

BUKU  IBADAH  LUTHER  (BIL)  
AKA THE  INDONESIAN  HYMNAL  

GIVE NOW & 

KEEP US IN INDONESIA! 
SCAN BELOW  

OR TEXT 

‘LCMSWOOD’ TO 41-444 

OR MAIL IN A CHECK 

Payable to: 
The Lutheran Church Missouri Synod 
P.O. Box 66861 
Saint Louis, MO 63166-6861 
On the memo line include: 

Wood-Indonesia 

To subscribe or unsubscribe to this 
newsletter write to: 

Matthew.Wood@lcms.org 
with ADD or REMOVE in the subject line. 

An early draft of the Buku Ibadah Luther. 



PRAYERS 

SUPPLICATION 

• That work on the Indonesian 

Hymnal would continue to 

progress and that publication 

would be in time for the No-

vember pastors’ conference. 

• Upcoming workshops and 

travel: 9-10 July in Mentawai, 

19-23 in Batam, 26 July—7 

August family vacation, 27-30 

August Tarutung, 1—6 Sep-

tember Chiayi, Taiwan. 

• For safety, rest, and rejuvena-

tion during a much needed 

family vacation scheduled for 

early August. 

THANGKSGIVING 

• Successful time in the US 

completing PhD coursework. 

For having just enough extra 

time to meet my new niece 

Eileen.  

• For the successful completion 

of another homeschool year.  

 

 

  

PHD COURSEWORK COMPLETE 
(MOSTLY) 

FAMILY UPDATE 

 This summer I headed back to the 
USA for PhD classes at Concordia 
Seminary in St. Louis, Missouri. This 
was my last round of classes and as 
soon as I turn in the final papers I’ll be 
done with coursework. This semester I 
took Culture and Communication and 
Church and State. Both were fascinat-
ing as I thought about the perspective 
of Indonesian Christians and implica-
tions for their context. 

 Now that classes are completed the 
next year will be spent studying for a 
comprehensive exam. There are a total 
of 33 books on my reading list.  
 After the exam comes work on dis-
sertation with a literature review, pro-
spectus, proposal, defense, and finally 
the dissertation. All this means that 
there’s still a lot more to go! 

Matthew, third from the left, celebrates 

finishing PhD coursework with several other 

PhD students who are also finishing up 

classes. 

 This summer Laurel finished 5th grade and Eleanor finished first grade. Kali 

traditionally sets up an escape room as an end of the year activity for the girls. 

Next year Caroline gets to join in and start Kindergarten. As you can see in the 

photos we also got a Golden Retriever and named him Loki. He’s about four 

months old now. As long as we’re paying attention he’s pretty much housebro-

ken. The cat, Ginger, is unimpressed, but the rest of us like him very much. 



Federwitz Flyer 
Serving Bible Translation through Aviation 

July 2024  Jonathan and Carrie Federwitz 
 

Aviation Orientation 
In March through June, Jonathan 

was busy with pre-field orientation. 

This is advanced aviation training given 

to new recruits headed to the mission 

field. We had 10 new recruits – 6 pilots 

and 4 mechanics. Jonathan’s focus was 

on training 3 of the pilots in a Cessna 

206. The training culminated with 10 

days in the North Carolina mountains to 

learn mountain flying techniques 

including landing on short, sloped 

mountain runways. These 10 men did 

great and they and their families are 

ready to serve on the mission field. 

Oshkosh AirVenture 
This year again, Jonathan is part of 

the team representing JAARS at the EAA 

AirVenture Airshow in Oshkosh, WI 

from July 22 – July 28. Nathan and 

Rachel will also be part of the team. This 

is the biggest airshow in the USA and 

JAARS uses the opportunity to promote 

missionary aviation and to recruit pilots 

and mechanics. 

 

 

Carrie’s Role with JAARS 
In our last newsletter we told you about 

Carrie’s new role as the administrative assistant 

for the JAARS aviation training manager.  She 

kept very busy logging and filing the daily 

training records from pre-field orientation. Her 

biggest project lately has been preparing for a 

new apprenticeship program that JAARS is 

starting in September.  This new program will be 

used to train and mentor new pilots and 

mechanics who don’t meet the normal experience 

requirements that JAARS has for field service. 

 

 

 
Baden, Phil and Sam – the three pilots that 
Jonathan trained during orientation. 

 
The Aviation Orientees and their families 

 
Leah, Carrie, Rachel, Jonathan, Julia, Nathan, Enoch, Sarah 

(First time our family has all been together in 2 years) 



    
Financial gifts may be sent to one of the 

addresses at the right with a note stating 

your “Preference for the Wycliffe Ministry 

of Jonathan and Carrie Federwitz.” 

   

Jonathan and Carrie Federwitz 
8335 Loma Linda Ln 
Waxhaw, NC 28173 

980-347-9432 
Jonathan_Federwitz@wycliffe.org 

or jcfederwitz@gmail.com 

   

 Wycliffe Bible Translators 
P.O. Box 628200 

Orlando, FL 32862-8200 
1 (800) WYCLIFFE 
www.wycliffe.org 

Lutheran Bible Translators 
P.O. Box 789 

Concordia, MO 64020-0789 
1 (800) 53-BIBLE 

www.LBT.org 
 

  

Prayer & Financial Partnership 
We continue to depend upon your prayer 

and financial partnership.  The work that we are 

doing with Jaars is still mission work because it 

supports the mission work that we are doing 

around the world. It is not a paid position. 

Therefore, we have great appreciation for all of 

you that are partnering with us financially. And 

we also want to thank all of you that have been 

praying for us. Thank you for your partnership 

that makes it possible for us to train and prepare 

the next generation of missionary pilots. 

Prayer and Praise 

 Praise the Lord for the 10 new recruits who 

have completed their mission aviation 

training here at JAARS and are heading to 

the mission field. 

 Pray for Nathan & Sarah as they seek prayer 

and financial partners and prepare for 

service as overseas missionaries. 

 Pray for Julia and Kyle for mental and 

emotional healing and for the Lord’s will for 

their future. 

 Pray for Leah as she goes to Papua New 

Guinea for a year of teaching at the mission 

school. 

 Pray for Rachel as she begins her junior year 

at Concordia University Wisconsin. 

 

Your Partners in Christ, 

Jonathan and Carrie 

Nathan and Sarah,  

Julia, Leah and Rachel 

 

 

The Next Federwitz Generation 
Nathan and Sarah are continuing to build a 

prayer & financial team for their ministry with 

Lutheran Bible Translators. Nathan is continuing in 

special missionary pilot training (Jonathan is his 

primary flight instructor).  Their son Enoch is a 

happy 9-month old and we are loving every minute 

that we get to spend with him. 

Julia and her fiancé Kyle made the decision to 

postpone their July wedding. Kyle started struggling 

with some mental health issues (particularly anxiety) 

and so they decided to take a step back so that he 

can get healthy. As I’m sure you can imagine, this has 

been very difficult for both of them. We would 

appreciate your prayers for mental and emotional 

healing and for the Lord’s will for their future. 

Leah will be leaving for Papua New Guinea (PNG) 

as soon as her visa is approved (hopefully by the time 

that you read this newsletter). She has raised the 

financial support needed to return to PNG to teach 

for another year. She’ll be teaching at Ukarumpa 

International School which is the school she went to 

as a kid when we were living in PNG.  

Rachel will be returning to Concordia University 

Wisconsin next month for her junior year. She is 

continuing in the education program to be a high 

school math teacher. She enjoys being in a couple of 

the university choirs – including a choir that will be 

going on tour to Germany at the end of the school 

year! 

Email addresses:  

Nathan & Sarah: nathan-sarah.federwitz@lbt.org   
Julia: julia.federwitz@gmail.com 

Leah: leah.federwitz@gmail.com 

Rachel: rachel.federwitz@gmail.com  

mailto:Jonathan_Federwitz@wycliffe.org
mailto:jcfederwitz@gmail.com
https://www.wycliffe.org/partner/jcfederwitz
https://lbt.org/project/missionaries-jonathan-and-carrie-federwitz/
mailto:nathan-sarah.federwitz@lbt.org
mailto:julia.federwitz@gmail.com
mailto:leah.federwitz@gmail.com
mailto:rachel.federwitz@gmail.com










AUGUST 2024 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday    Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 2 3 
Pastor Lee                             338-5351 
Church Office                       338-2511 
Charlie/Jodi Klimek, Cust.   338-2929 

                                                  The Lutheran Hour  
WCCO Mpls 830 6:05 AM           KWAD Wadena 920/1430 8:30 AM 
KXRA Alex 1490/100.3 6:30 AM    KFGO Fargo 790/94.1    7:30 AM 
KWAD Wadena 920/1430 8:30 AM   KPRM Staples 94.7 9:30 AM  
KMRS Morris 1230/107.7 12:30 PM                       

9:00 Footcare 
3:00 LWML 
Picnic  
 

4-8 
ACT 
Rodeo 
Food 
Stand  
 

8:30 AM LIC Quilt 
Auction 
10-7 ACT Food Stand 
7:00 Worship 
w/Communion 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
  9:00 Worship w/Communion, 
           also Livestreamed  
10:00 Coffee 
11-6  ACT Food Stand 
 7:00 Service on Cable Ch 14 

 9:00 Bible 
Breakfast 
 

10 Bible Class at Church & Zoom  
 

  7:00 Worship 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 
  9:00 Worship w/Vicar Induction 
& Communion, also Livestreamed 
10:00 Coffee 
  2:00 St. William’s Service  
  7:00 Service on Cable Ch 14 

 
 
 
 
 
      Pastor 

9:00 Bible 
Breakfast 
 
 
 
            on 

10 Bible Class at Church & Zoom  
 
 
 
        
               vacation 

 3-9 Immanuel at 
Douglas Co Fair 
Mission Booth 
 
           
              in 

 
 
 
 
 
     the 

10:30 Bridal Shower 
7:00 Worship 
w/Communion 
 
 
               boundary 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 
  9:00 Worship, also Livestreamed 
10:00 Coffee    
  7:00 Service on Cable Ch 14 
                                       
                                     waters canoe 

 
 
 
         
       area 

9:00 Bible 
Breakfast 
11 St. William’s 
Communion 
 

10 Bible Class at Church & Zoom  
 

11-1 Cabin Lois 
Salad Luncheon 
 
                   
                Pastor 

 
 
 
       
      on 

7:00 Worship, also 
Livestreamed 
 
                
                 vacation 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 
  9:00 Parking Lot Worship 
          w/Communion  
10:00 Coffee  
  7:00 Service on Cable Ch 14 
                                            boundary 

  
 
 
 
     waters 

9:00 Bible 
Breakfast 
7:00 Block Party  
 

10 Bible Class at Church & Zoom 
12-6 Bloodmobile 

  7:00 Worship 
w/Communion  

 



Immanuel Lutheran Church     
           The Lutheran Church Missouri Synod 

Blood Drive 

Parkers Prairie Community  

Immanuel Lutheran Church 

709 S Douglas Ave—Parkers Prairie 

Wednesday, August 28, 2024 

12:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

Appt/Info: Call 1-800-RED CROSS (733-2767)  

 visit RedCrossBlood.org or scan the QR Code 

     Adults - $10 

    Ages 5-12 - $5 

    Preschool - Free 

Proceeds go to Cabin Lois at  

Lutheran Island Camp 
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